
• 
CITYmCHICO 

INC 1872 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING #5

PUBLIC HEARING TO FINALIZE THE MAP FOR THE REDISTRICTING OF 

THE CITY OF CHICO COUNCIL DISTRICTS 

NOTICE 15 HEREBY GIVEN that the Council of' the City of Chico, will hold a public 
hearing on April 5, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. for consideration of a final map for the City of Chico 
redistricting efforts. 

The City of Chico is completing the process of redistricting following the completion of the 
2020 U.S. Census. Redistricting, which occurs approximately every ten years, is defined 
as election district lines being redrawn so that each district is substantially equal in 
population. Redistricting is performed following the publication of data from the U.S. 
Census, a survey conducted about the nation's population 
and economy every 10 years. 

The April 5, 2022 City Council Meeting agenda packet can be found on the City's website 
at the following link: 

http://chico-ca.granicus.com/ViewPublisher.php?view id=2 

A staff report is on file in the Office of the City Clerk, 411 Main Street, Chico, California, 
and also available on the City's Website at www.ci.chico.ca.us. All interested persons are 
invited to attend the meeting and provide input at the scheduled public hearing. 

If you have any questions or need further information, please email 
Redistricting E mai ls@ch icoca .gov. 

Deborah R. Presson, City Clerk 
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